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Tri-County Intergroup of OA, #09163 SaTuEDAY SEPT 7 2014

Carolyn DeLaney <texasoldgal6i@gmail.com> -FH-Sep-6;2019 at 2:50 PM
“EE8E To: Jeanette Romero <jromero@oa.org>

Jeanette, as | promised when we spoke, a committee made up of our executive officers, has updated our Bylaws to remove
the statement that our 501(c)3 application was pending because we have received our determination letter from the IRS. A
copy is also attached for your record. In addition we have received notice from the Texas State Comptroller that based on our
IRS determination we are also tax exempt in Texas. | have that documentation for you as well. The final change in the Bylaws
was to update the definition of abstinence and recovery in line with the vote at WSBC in May. The only other change was to
change the date to 9/7/19 on each page.

Intergroup held a group conscience on 9/7/19 and we voted to submit the corrected updated Bylaws for approval by WSO and
Region 3. Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Charra W, TCI Chair

Carolyn D, 179 Secretary
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